



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter May 10, 2023

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Congratulations to our First Communicants! What a wonderful celebration, and this is a sacramental milestone that they will remember for a long time to come. We look forward to welcoming them to the Eucharistic celebration each Friday as a school family. Enjoy this nice weather as we count down the remaining days of school!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Bus Rider Reminder: There will be no AFTERNOON bus service tomorrow, May 11th.

Wildcat Bash Field Day Details for Monday, May 15:

- We still need volunteers to help out from 8:00-12:30. Please sign up <u>here</u>. The more the merrier-we need parents to help with the games.
- Students should wear their family group shirts with gym uniform shorts or gym uniform pants.
- Pizza lunch/drink will be provided for all students (thanks to PTO.) If your child doesn't want the pizza lunch, they should pack a lunch. No lunch will be served in the cafeteria.
- The day will be filled with fun games and activities - fingers crossed for good weather.
 Rain date is Tuesday, May 16.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

May

- 11 Cincinnati Reds Visit/Game: Gr. 7
- 11 Park Field Trip: Kindergarten
- 12 Business Expo: Grade 3
- 12 Family Group Day (wear family group shirt)
- 15 Saint Agnes Wildcat Bash Field Day (wear family group shirt)
- 16 Pub Trivia at Junipers (6:30 pm Odyssey fundraiser)
- 17 FCC Game: Gr. 8 (evening game)
- 18 Sip & Shop at Leeta Ruth (4-7pm; Odyssey fundraiser)
- 19 Last day of school for kindergarten & gr. 8
- 21 Family Wildcat Social (4-6 p.m., St Agnes Field)
- 22 Kindergarten Celebration (9 a.m. St. Agnes Church)
- 22 8th Grade Graduation (6 p.m. St. Agnes Church)
- 26 Last day of school for grades 1-7 (11am dismissal)

2023-24 School Calendar Dates - Click here

Vacation Bible School: VBS is returning to St. Agnes this summer! It will be held the week of July 17-21 for incoming kindergarten through 5th grade students. Registration is now available here. Questions can be directed to Natalie Egan at natalie.egan12@gmail.com

Lunch with Students: Don't forget - Each student can have one visitor (so that all students can have the opportunity for a lunch visitor.) If you would like to join your child(ren) for lunch one day, sign ups and details can be found on this **sign up home page**

Odyssey of the Mind Fundraisers:

- We're still selling **Buddy Cards** for \$10. Each Buddy Card is good for 14 "Buy any large pizza, get a large cheese pizza free" offers! A \$150 value for just \$10! Click here for details!
- \$5 Soccer Raffle Alert We're giving away Two Tickets to the <u>Concacaf</u> Gold Cup Soccer Matches at TQL Stadium on Sunday, July 9! Raffle tickets are only \$5 each, ends May 21!! Click <u>here</u> for more info!
- Live Pub Trivia at Junipers Covington, May 16, 6:30pm Suggested donation \$10 per person or a team of 6 for \$50, and ALL funds from team registrations go to OM! 1st place team prize is 4 Scout Level Seats + Parking Pass for the May 24 Cincinnati Reds vs. St. Louis Cardinals game! More prizes for 2nd & 3rd place and raffles for everyone who plays!!
- Sip & Shop at <u>Leeta Ruth Boutique</u>, May 18, 4-7pm OM will get 20% of sales during this event. Grab some friends, enjoy some snacks while you find your new summer style!

PTO NEWS:

Family Wildcat Social: Mark your calendars! Wildcat Social "Family Day" has been rescheduled for Sunday, May 21st from 4-6 p.m., on the school fields. Food trucks, dunking booth, family fun! No sign-ups, just show up. (Obviously this event is weather dependent but fingers crossed for good weather in May.) Questions, email Stephanie Lonnemann kenning.stephanie@gmail.com

PTO Open Committee Positions: The PTO had a lot of fun this year planning several different events that benefited our school and students! We are looking ahead to next school year and have a few opportunities opening up for anyone looking to join in the fun! These positions are not time intensive and can be anyone with a child at St. Agnes. It is a great way to have some fun and get to know other parents while helping the kids. If you are interested in any of the following positions or want to learn more about them, reach out to the PTO at saintagnesschoolpto@gmail.com or Sam at samanthaschoborg@gmail.com. Opportunities: *Vice President, Secretary, Wildcat Social chair (can be an individual or group of friends), Eat out Nights coordinator.*

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

Big Blue Bash - Thank you again to everyone who attended and/or supported this year's Big Blue Bash. Make sure to log your volunteer hours if you haven't already. Together we raised almost \$52,000! If you are interested in helping out with next year's event, email SaintAgnesSchoolPTO@gmail.com or message us on <u>Facebook!</u>

BOOSTERS NEWS:

Fall Golf League: "A Tradition Like No Other" The Saint Agnes Golf Team is back for the fall season! Registration is open between May 8, 2023 to June 23, 2023. The team is available to all boys and girls for incoming grades 4th-8th and open to beginners and experienced golfers. The league is set up to maximize fun and learning the game. Details for those interested:

- Team practice begins in August with the league starting near the end of August.
- Season is usually 8-9 weeks pending weather and playoff matches.
- Matches are held at Florence World of Golf and typically average about 2 matches a week.
- Great way to have kids learn the game and others to sharpen skills.
- Parent volunteers are needed. Great way to earn service hours and be outside.
- Cost is \$135.00 per player

Registration is available on the St. Agnes Athletics website at https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters. Please contact stagnesgolfteam@gmail.com with questions.

Fall Soccer Registration: 2023 Fall Soccer Registration opens May 1st and ends on May 22nd. Saint Agnes offers soccer for students ages 4-13. Play games and practice at Saint Agnes Fields. Play with your classmates. We have an "under-6 instructional program" for ages 4-5 with a combined practice and game on Sundays at Saint Agnes. Our "Recreational U8 – U14 program" plays in the Northern Kentucky Soccer League (NKSL) and has weekday practices at Saint Agnes and Saturday games at various locations in Kenton County. Shirts are provided for the U6 program. Uniforms for the recreational program must be purchased during the registration process (if needed). Late registrations are not guaranteed and cost \$10 more per player. Player moves after teams are set cost \$10 per move. Registration will be through the Boosters website: http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters (Click on "Registration Info"). For questions about boys soccer contact Rob Lynch, RobLynch474@gmail.com or girls soccer Katie Graham, katiegraham18@gmail.com. For U6 contact Lara Zimmerman at larazimmerman1@gmail.com.

Boys' Basketball Director Needed: We are looking for a new boys basketball director for grades 2-8 for the Fall 2023 season. You could also team-up with someone to be co-directors. This entails taking the registration list and coordinating team and coach assignments, as well as league registration. The Boosters will be there to help you through it all. If you are interested or have questions, please contact Tim McHugh timemchugh@gmail.com.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

COMMUNITY NEWS:

Social Media Presentation: If you missed the "A Wired Family" presentation, Mr. Steve Smith has graciously allowed us to keep his seven parent modules open until May 21. These modules provide information and guidance on social media/internet safety. Click here for the QR code and log in information.

Girls Basketball Camp: Notre Dame Academy will be hosting basketball camps this summer on June 5 – June 8 for girls entering grades 3-9. The 3rd -5th grade camp will be 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. The 6th-9th grade camp will be from 12:00p.m. -2:00 p.m. When registering, it is the grade your daughter will be entering in the fall of 2023. Registration Link for Grades 3-5: click here; Registration Link for Grades 6-9: click here

Summer Opportunities/Classes: Enriching Kidz has many summer classes available for students. Click <u>here</u> for information.

Middle School Cross Country for Notre Dame Academy: Cross country will be here before you know it! We are looking for 5th - 8th grade girls who love running or are interested in learning more about the sport to join the team! We will be holding an informational meeting at Notre Dame Academy in the cafeteria on May 15th, 2023 at 5:30 PM to learn more! If you can't make the meeting, and would like additional information, or want to sign your daughter up, please reach out to our coach, Kiersten Proctor, at Kiersten.furnish@gmail.com for more details.

Corpus Christi Procession - June 2023: The Corpus Christi procession traditionally done at the Cathedral Basilica each year is being expanded in honor of the Eucharistic Revival in which the USCCB has asked all Dioceses to participate. At 2:00 PM on June 11th this year, the streets on the route will be closed to accommodate a longer procession and we hope that many students, families and parish members will join us.

Archery Summer Camp: June 19th-22nd from 8:30 - 11AM. This camp introduces archers 5th - 7th grade to the joy of the sport recreationally while providing avenues to progress to the exciting level of competition! Our goal is to equip each participant with the knowledge of range safety, respect of the sport, handling and care of equipment, and proper shooting technique. Here is the link to the Archery Camp on the CLS website: https://covingtonlatin.org/student-life/summer-camps/

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School